
June 6, 2024

Tom Carney, Commissioner
Chicago Department of Transportation
30 N. LaSalle Street, Suite 1100

RE: Alley Ingress/Egress for 5205 N. Kimball Avenue

Dear Commissioner Carney:

Let this letter serve as notice that I have no objections in granting Fazal Development
Network, Inc., approval for alley ingress/egress for the property at 5205 N. Kimball Ave.

This ordinance will be introduced at the next meeting of the Chicago City Council.

Your consideration of this matter is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions,
please contact Adam Roberts in my service office at 773.736.5594.

Sincerely,

Samantha Nugent
Alderman, 39th Ward


